
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Welcome to the Month of May 2021 Everyone! Wow! Time is definitely flying! Finally, we will be able to 

enjoy the nice weather, in the outdoor with our children. Being home is no Fun.  

The month of May is always fun. Students are learning about nature, changes in the environment and 

about life. Most of our students will be learning about how plants grow, and about the life cycle of a 

butterfly. Not only that, but children will be learning about pets, and birds and transportation, and about 

many more bugs and insects, all depending on the classroom that they’re in. These are all related to the 

changes they will be seeing along with the change of weather. Children will also somewhat learn about the 

Mexican culture and why they celebrate Cinco de Mayo. 

Since students will be outside more often, please be sure to dress your child according to the weather. 

Here are some important dates to remember:

May 3rd-7th -Teacher Appreciation Week

May 4th- National Teacher Day

May 5th- Cinco de Mayo Celebration  

May 9th Mothers Day

May 12th International Nurse Day

May 13th Tulip Day

May 31st Memorial Day (School is closed) 

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the y7 
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

• We want to thank everyone for staying 
engaged! 

• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 
Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 
able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 
ideas, updates and/or highlights. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also 
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

Covid-19 Updates!
Teachers get Covid tested Every 

Tuesday Morning!

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have 
any symptoms which include, fever, cough, 

diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore 
throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of 
taste or smell and if you have left the USA 
or have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can 

NOT enter the school.



We can already feel the warmth of the sun, see the bugs out and oh the smell of 

Spring, just love it! It feels great to come out of Hibernation! We have learned so 

much about Spring weather, ‘Earth/recycling’ (made tons of art project out of 

waste), ‘NAEYC’s week of the young child’ in April was a lot of fun! 

In May we are looking forward to learning about Mother/Family, Transportation, 

bugs, and Butterflies. Graduation will take place soon…. that means it’s time for 

us to prepare for our grand ceremony, fun fun fun! 

We will learn to count down from 10-0, review counting 1-50 or more, review all 

the shapes we have already learned. We will continue improving our early 

reading skills with guessing game, clue game, rhyming game, sounding out the 

letters, reading books etc. Variety of art projects, games, and outdoor activities 

will accompany our learning.

Happy May everyone!

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate it reaching out to us

Email: (Ms. Jaya) Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com

Or

(Mr. Cesar) Cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach both of us at Extension 15, Thank you!

Ms. Jaya and Mr. Cesar 
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Hello parents!!!! 

May has arrived as well as the beautiful weather.  Last month we sure learned a 

lot about clothes! Why we need them, different types of clothes, how are they 

made, clothes we wear for different seasons and occasions! We had fun sewing 

come “clothes” and had fun learning about what detergents make the most 

bubbles! We also took a pause and had loads of fun during Naeyc Week of the 

young child! 

During this month, we will start a Pet Study! Over hearing our students talk 

about animals their parents have bought during covid's quarantine. Children 

have become curious about the different types of pets they see, what pets 

need, how pets make us feel, and the kinds of jobs that involve working with 

pets. We are excited to begin a study of pets and think it will be engaging and 

fun!

We will be creating our own pet store called Sonic Paw. We will need a lot of 

your participation, please wait for the official letter to find out how you can 

help our students with this study. 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at 

Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or angelica@toddlertownevanston.com

or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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Hello families! And hello May! Our room is thrilled to welcome the 
new month!

The chipmunks are looking forward for the warm weather and fun 
units for the next four weeks.

For the first week, we will be focusing on the Life Cycle of a 
plant🌱.

May 10-14, we will be honoring all mothers and make our second 
week’s unit about the importance of a mother’s role.

For the last two weeks, May 17-31, our focal point will be our 
butterfly🦋 unit! This portion of the month is very fun and exciting 

for both myself and our chipmunks. We can’t wait to share these 
moments with you all!📸

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at ext. 13 
or via email at jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com

PS: please make sure you dress children accordingly for outdoor 
play☀️.

Stay safe,
Ms. Jasmin.
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Hello Everyone,

As many of you already know, I am the new Bumblebee Head Teacher!

Many of you have asked if I will still be the Administrative Assistant, and the answer Is yes. We are also 

working on Find a 3RD Teacher for my classroom.

During the Month of April, Children had a blast learning about April showers, spring, celebrating WOYC 

and enjoying the nicer days outside. 

Students are currently being assessed by Me. I am learning what they know and what they do not know. 

Once I know everyone’s level, my lesson plans will be more detailed, and students will be challenged. So 

far, they are doing great dealing with the changes. They are following the routine and building a 

relationship with me. 

For the month of May. Children will celebrate 5 de Mayo, they will create a beautiful gift for mom for 

Mother’s Day.

Children will discuss more spring, birds, pets, flowers, transportation and caterpillars and butterflies! All my 

lessons are based off my student’s interest. So, if I start a topic, if they do not show interest, I will 

implement something that they are interested in. If they are very involved and showing thar they are 

interested, I will expand on that topic, and that same topic can extend to a month. 

My students have planted a bean, we will be taking care of their little beans and watch them grow. 

We will also get some caterpillars at the end of the month, so stay tuned!!!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at 

Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

Thank you all again,

…stay COOL, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma and Ms. Vanessa

mailto:Norma@toddlertownevanston.com

